
NEVADA AGRICULTURAL FOUNDATION 
2165 Green Vista Drive • Sparks, NV 89431 

Mail: P.O. Box 8089, Reno, NV 89507 
Phone/Fax: (775) 673-AGNV (2468) 

sue@nvagfoundation.org 

January each year 

Dear Scholarship Coordinators, 4-H Program Coordinators, and FF A Advisors; . 

The Nevada Agricultural Foundation (NAF) is pleased to offer our current Education 
Assistance Awards (EAA) program. To acquire the EAA information and application forms, 
please visit our website at: www.nevadaagriculturalfoundation.org. Click on Forms page and it 
will take you to the information and downloads that are needed to apply for our awards. Files 
that will be of interest to students are: 

NAF Educational Assistance Award Application (for students that have not received a 
NAF award previously) 

NAF Educational Assistance Award Renewal Application (for students who are current 
or past recipients of a NAF award) 

Application Checklist 

Each year the Nevada Agricultural Foundation awards over $50,000 in Educational Assistance 
_Awards to deserving Nevada students. The Scholarship Committee will give consideration only 
to applicants who document intent to follow an agricultural curriculum. Award recipients must 
enroll within the year awarded (by Fall semester) or forfeit the award. If a student cannot meet 
requirements for the award during any year of the award, the award will be forfeited. The 
recipient is eligible to reapply when they can meet the requirements. NAF provides various 
awards with a minimum of $2000 per academic year for students receiving awards. Some 
awards are restricted as to major fields of study within an agricultural curriculum. Also, please 
note the applications must be postmarked by: March 15. 

Mail completed applications to: Nevada Ag. Foundation 
Educational Assistance Awards 
P.O. Box 8089 
Reno, NV 89507 

Applicants must provide complete forms that comply with the items on the Application 
Checklist - worthy applicants will be eliminated from consideration if they have failed to sign 
their application and/or send their transcript. 

Notification to successful applicants should occur about April 10. 

We appreciate any help you can provide in distributing this information to interested 
graduating high school students of your school(s), class, or organization. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

Sincerely, 

~~ Sue Hoffman . . 
Executive Director/Secretary 

To Promote and Strengthen Agriculture in Nevada by Providing 
Financial Assistance to Deserving Groups or Individuals Involved in Research and/or Education 


